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6/9/2020 

 

Jamestown Sea Adventure Camp 

Fort Getty Road, Fort Getty park 

Jamestown, RI 02835 

 

 

Dear Meg Myles, 

 

You are receiving this letter as a notice of approval for your Summer Camp COVID-19 Plan under § 

7.4(A)(1).  

 

Attached is a PDF copy of your approved COVID-19 Plan. In accordance with §8.7.B(3), programs “shall 

post their COVID-19 approval forms and plans as described in § 8.6 of this Part in a visible area.”  

 
If you have questions or require clarification of the Safe Operations of Summer Camps During the 
COVID-19 Emergency Regulations, please reach out to DHS.Summercamps@dhs.ri.gov 
 

Thank you for your commitment to providing safe and healthy care and summer recreation to the youth in 

Rhode Island. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

DHS Summer Camps Support Team 

DHS.Summercamps@dhs.ri.gov 
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